
   Town of Sandown, NH 

Highway/Sanitation Department  

320 Main Street/P.O. Box 1756 

Sandown, NH  03873 

603-887-3484 

Fax# 603-887-5163 

 

In 2018, our return on recyclables is still way down, but the result is that they are 

still not ending up in our trash.  Continuing to recycle helps us get the most bang for 

our buck on waste rates and hauling fees. I would love to thank you for the new 

compactors; they are working out very well and as of now we are saving on one 

container per week.  

 

In 2019 I am hoping to implement a few different programs to add other recycling 

items.  

 

The transfer station is still able to get rid of most waste except for hazardous waste 

materials. However, the Southeast Regional Refuse Disposal (SRRD) has been very 

helpful by sponsoring an annual hazardous waste collection day event for such items 

to be collected. The collection day is normally a Saturday in September and is held 

at the Brentwood Highway Garage.  

 

I would like to thank Northeast Resource Recovery Association (NRRA) for their 

time and effort to get the town the most bang for our buck.  I would like to thank 

Great Rate Container Service for always being there when we run into a bind and I 

would like to thank Waste Management for their role and services.  

 

Let’s try to stay positive and make more money recycling. 

 

I want to say thank you to my crew that work out there in all sorts of weather and 

deal with so many different customers. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Arthur Genualdo 

Public Works Director  
 

Arthur Genualdo, DPW Director  

Michael Devine, Supervisor 

Richard O’Hanley 

John Runcie 

 


